
D
id

sb
u

ry
 H

ig
h

 
Sc

h
oo

l
FROM THE 
PRINCIPAL'S DESK

Dear DHS Community,

As we step into October, I hope this newsletter finds 
you well and ready for the vibrant changes this 
season brings. There are several exciting events and 
accomplishments to share with you this month!
Parent-Teacher Interviews: October 22
We are looking forward to our upcoming 
Parent-Teacher Interviews on October 22. This is a 
fantastic opportunity to connect with your child’s 
teachers, discuss their progress, and collaborate on 
ways to support their learning journey. Please keep an 
eye out for more details on how to schedule your 
appointments.

Golf Team Triumphs
I am thrilled to announce that our golf team had an 
outstanding performance at the Provincial High 
School Golf Championship, where they proudly 
brought home the bronze medals! Their hard work, 
dedication, and sportsmanship have made us all 
incredibly proud. Congratulations to our talented 
athletes and their coach for this remarkable 
achievement!
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School Council Meeting: October 1 at 6 PM
We invite all parents to join us for our first School 
Council meeting on October 1 at 6 PM in the DHS 
library. This is a great opportunity to get involved in 
our school community, share ideas, and discuss 
ways to enhance the experience for our students.

Graduation 2025 Meeting: October 1 at 7 PM
Following the School Council meeting, we will hold 
a special meeting in the Gym at 7 PM for parents of 
students graduating in 2025. We will discuss 
important dates, planning, and how we can work 
together to make this a memorable year for our 
students.

Thank you for your continued support and 
engagement in our school community. We are 
excited for a wonderful October filled with learning, 
achievement, and collaboration.

The DHS Admin Team,

Principle Message 
Continued...
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Grad 2025If you missed the parent grad meeting 
October 1 the agenda can be found on the 

website

If you have not picked up your 
2023/2024 yearbook they can 

picked up from the library

Grad and Celebration applications are due to the 
Ms.Lerbekmo by October 31, 2024. If you need a blank one 

they canbe picked up at the office. 

• Year book
• Grad 2025
• Leadership News
• Hot Lunch
• Band News
• Dragons News
• Community News
• University Spotlight
• University Open House
• Safty plan (Hour Zero)



Leadership News



Hot Lunch- Leadership

All Lunches Must be orderd online. Subway Lunch will 
be on its own order form. 
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September has come and gone once again, and the DHS Bands are 
already sounding awesome! We have a lot to look forward to this 

year in band, some trips and collaborations are in our future! 

Uniforms for grade 9s are in! Please get your $40 uniform fee in as 
soon as possible!

Fundraising has begun! Purdys Chocolatier has started our 2024 
Christmas campaign. Students get to raise money, and our 

wonderful community gets delicious chocolate, it's a win-win for 
everyone!

Our first concert is coming up fast! November 7th, call time is 
6:30pm, music starts at 7:00pm. Save the date!
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September has brought another great golf season for the Didsbury High 
golf team. Our team of Sawyer Campell (Gr. 12), Peyton Reese (Gr. 12), 

Ayden Backstrom (Gr. 10) and Jack Riedel (Gr. 10) came in second at 
their zone qualifier in High River which paved the way for them to 

compete at provincials in Grande Prairie. At zones Sawyer Campbell shot 
an amazing one over par 72 which was the lowest score of any golfer in 
the South Central Zone. During the two day provincial tournament the 

boys competed hard and finished 3rd for 1A/2A schools but missed out 
on second by a single stroke. Through both tournaments all the boys were 

exceptional ambassadors for both our community and our school.

Our team and school would also like to take this opportunity to express 
our appreciation to a number of sponsors that not only supported these 
golfers through to provincials but also helped to develop them as junior 

golfers in Didsbury. We would humbly like to express our gratitude for the 
donations we received from the following sponsors: Didsbury Golf Course, 

GTA Automotive and Skyline Well Testing.

We are so proud of you all boys!



Community News



University Spotlight



University Open 
House



University Open 
House



Chinook’s Edge adopts new safety program

While schools are considered to be one of the safest places in our 
communities, in reality emergencies can occur anywhere, at any time. 

Chinook’s Edge takes seriously the responsibility to maintain readiness 
to respond to emergencies, and prioritize student and staff safety in our 

buildings.

Starting in September 2024, Chinook’s Edge has adopted the use of 
Hour-Zero, which is a school emergency program, used by agencies 

throughout North America.

While we have always had safety plans in place, through Hour-Zero we 
have access to the same language used by emergency responders in our 

community. Also, Hour-Zero’s ongoing staff training and support are 
valuable tools for us.

Each school has an on-site emergency response team, which is 
supported by the division emergency response team. Staff is trained on 
emergency protocols with drills being practiced at each school to ensure 
students and staff are prepared to act quickly and to minimize confusion 

and fear in a real emergency. 

We invite you to take a moment to review this guide for parents / 
guardians, which outlines protocols and language we will use in 

emergency situations, as well as how we will communicate with you. 
Also, on the Chinook’s Edge website here, there is a video summary of 

what you can expect. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your school’s principal or 
vice-principal.

School Safty (Hour Zero)




